
WHITNEY 
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CHURCH 

Boise, Idaho 

______________________________________________ 
21st Sunday after Pentecost  October 13, 2024 
* invites you to rise in body or in spirit 
 

 

Welcome   Rev. Hannah 

Announcements 

WE GATHER AS COMMUNITY 

Prelude  Juli Draney 

Gathering Hymn    Lord, I Want to Be a Christian UMH #402 

*Call to Worship   Barbara Nolan, liturgist 

Choral Introit    

Opening Prayer (unison) liturgist 

*Opening Hymn  The Summons TFWS #2130 

WE HEAR GOD’S WORD PROCLAIMED 

Scripture Reading – Amos 5:4-7 (CEB) liturgist          

Anthem   

Gospel Lesson – Mark 10:17-31 (CEB) Rev. Hannah 

Message                             “What’s a Camel Got to Do With It?” 
   Rev. Hannah 

*Hymn  Give Thanks TFWS #2036 

 

 



WE RESPOND TO GOD’S WORD 

Prayers of the People/ Lord’s Prayer Rev. Hannah 

Invitation to Offering/Offertory  liturgist 

*Doxology   UMH #94 

*Offering Prayer  Rev. Hannah 

WE ARE SENT OUT INTO THE WORLD 

*Closing Hymn Jesus Calls Us UMH #398 

*Benediction   Rev. Hannah 

Postlude  Juli Draney 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE WEEK OF 
OCTOBER 13 

 
REV. HANNAH GONE 

10/14 - 10/18 
Rev. Hannah will be gone the week of October 13th. She will be traveling 
to Nashville for the National Council of Churches' Christian Unity 
Gathering. While Rev. Hannah is gone, Rev. Buddy is available for any 
emergency pastoral calls. 
 
       ALL CHURCH CRAFT FAIR 
     November 1 & 2 
Our all-church craft fair will be on November 1st and 2nd. This year's 
proceeds from our all-church craft fair will go towards our faith mission. 
 

FRIDAY NIGHT CRAFT FAIR DINNER  
November 1st; 5:30 - 6:30 pm 

David Blazor is donating the ingredients and the cooking skills to provide 
our Friday Night Craft Fair dinner on November 1, from 5:30-6:30pm. 
You can buy a ticket to make sure you get Chicken Cordon Bleu, broccoli 
bake, chicken rice, homemade rolls, and dessert for the incredible price 
of $10. Where in the world can you get such a gourmet meal at that 
price? Just one place! Don't miss out, look for whomever is selling the 
tickets before and after worship, contact Shelley Cooper, or contact the 
church office to reserve your ticket if you won't be in worship. 
 

CHARGE CONFERENCE 
November 17 

Our Charge Conference will be on Sunday, November 17th immediately 
following worship and Soup Sunday. Rev. Rob Walter’s will be joining as 
our presiding elder. 

Upcoming Events 
 

October 13: CROP Walk 
October 18: Community Dinner; 5:30 pm 

October 18: Joseph’s Closet Opens! 
October 20: Soup Lunch; following service 

October 22: Monthly Fellowship with Rev. Hannah 
November 1 & 2: All Church Craft Fair 

November 17: Soup Sunday; following worship 
November 17: Charge Conference; 12:30 pm 

November 17: Joseph’s Closet Benefit Concert 
A link to our full Calendar of Events can be viewed on our webpage at 

www.whitneyumc.org.  

http://www.whitneyumc.org/


 
Accessibility Note: As you exit the sanctuary, restrooms can be found to 
your left. In the back of the sanctuary, you can find a table prepared for all 
ages to engage with throughout worship as needed/desired. Nursery care is 
provided in the front offices during worship. 

  Whitney UMC is a SCHOOL OF LOVE where we learn to love God, 
one another, ourselves, and creation as Jesus teaches. 

  
ALL Are Welcome Here!  

We welcome and affirm people of every gender identity, gender 
expression, and sexual orientation, who are also of every age, 
race, ethnicity, physical and mental ability, level of education, and 
family structure, and of every economic, immigration, marital, and 
social status, and so much more.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Whitney United Methodist Church 

3315 W Overland Rd, Boise ID 83705 

Phone: (208) 343-2892 

Website: www.WhitneyUMC.org 
 

 Pastor:   Rev. Hannah Andres 

   WhitneyPastor@WhitneyUMC.org 

   (402) 699-4930 

 Secretary:  Sonrisa Garcia Draney 

   Office@WhitneyUMC.org 

 Choir Director: Isaac Flake 

   iflake810@gmail.com 

   (208)724-7418 

 Office Hours: Mon 9:30-11:30am, Tues 10am-3pm, Thurs 1:30-4:30pm 

 

 

To give online, scan the 
QR code to go to our 

donation page 

mailto:Office@WhitneyUMC.org

